
 
 
Important Dates for Blessing Ceremonies at the Time of Foundation Day 
 
Michael Balcomb 
November 6, 2012 
 
Dear Blessed Families and Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Warm greetings in the name of God and True Parents. Thank you for your great investment and 
commitment to God's Will as we advance towards Foundation Day. 
 
Following are three important dates for Blessing ceremonies that will be held at the time of Foundation 
Day. Please keep these dates in mind in your preparations for the Blessing. 
 
True Parents’ Holy Wedding 
 
-- Friday, February 22, 2013 (1.13 by the Heavenly calendar in the 4th year of Cheon-gi), Cheongshim 
Peace World Center, Chung Pyung 
 
Blessing Ceremony for New Couples 
 
-- Sunday, February 17, 2012 (1.8 by the Heavenly calendar in the 4th year of Cheon-gi), Cheongshim 
Peace World Center, Chung Pyung 
 
-- Expected participants: (1) single 1st generation matched candidates and single 2nd generation 
candidates matched by their parents, (2) matched candidates qualified for the Cheon Il Guk standard 
matching, (3) previously-married couples (including those with one partner in the Spiritual World) 
 
-- Cheon Il Guk standard matching is expected to be held sometime from February 12-14, 2013 (1.3 - 1.5 
by the heavenly calendar in the 4th year of Cheon-gi) at Cheon Jeong Gung according to True Parents’ 
schedule.  
 
-- Programs for brides and grooms will be held on February 16-17, 2013 (1.7 - 1.8 by the heavenly 
calendar in the 4th year of Cheon-gi) at Cheonga Camp and other accommodations. 
 
Foundation Day Blessing Ceremony for Existing Blessed Families 
 
-- Friday, February 22, 2013 (1.13 by the Heavenly calendar in the 4th year of Cheon-gi), Cheongshim 
Peace World Center, Chung Pyung 
 
-- Expected participants: All existing blessed families. 
 
-- The standard for participating in the Foundation Day Blessing Ceremony will be announced at a later 
date. 
 
More information about the schedule and other details will be announced later. All inquiries regarding 
Blessing matters should be directed to your local or District Pastor. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
Executive Vice President 


